Gilgandra Public School

Safe, Respectful, Learners
Principal
Michael Darcy
Phone: 02 68472 043  Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

16 May 2025
Gilgandra PSSA Touch Football Round 2

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are excited to inform you that your child’s team has made it to the 2" round of the Boy's
PSSA touch competition! The game will be held in Dunedoo, at Dunedoo Central School, on
Wednesday, 215! May at 11am. The students will be supervised by Ms Rochelle Easman and Mr
David Smith.

Details of the excursion are as follows:
e Departure from Gilgandra Public School: 9.30am

e Cost of the bus: $10 per student
e What to bring:
o Lunch, recess and Water bottle
o Asthma Puffer (if required)
e School Uniform: Students are required to wear full school sports uniform. A school jersey
will be provided. Football boots can be worn (no metal sprigs)

Parents are welcome to attend the game. If you are planning to take your child via private travel
arrangements, please inform the school in advance.

Please complete the permission slip below and return note by Monday 19t
May.

Thank you for your support!

Sincerely,

Rochelle Easman

| give permission for my child, , to attend the Boy’s PSSA touch
competition in Dunedoo on Wednesday, 215 May. | understand they will need to take food and
water for the day and be prepared with appropriate uniform.

I will:
o Allow my child to travel via school bus (§10 fee).

o Take my child via private travel arrangements.

Parent/Carer name: Phone number:




